
PL 925: Two wells planned to be drilled 2018

• PL 925, located north of the 
Troll Field,  was awarded in 
the APA 2017 Round

• Concedo has a 10% share of 
the licence, and Operator 
Wellesley Petroleum has the 
remaining 90%.

• There are firm plans to drill 
two wells in the licence 
during summer 2018.
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